
 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT HEALTH INFORMATION  

         HEAD LICE 

 

Dear Parent, 

Head lice often cause unnecessary absenteeism from school for our students each year.  When 

students are sent home with head lice, not only do they miss school, but also parents must often 

miss work to treat their child and clean their home.  Head lice outbreaks are costly for everyone.  

Please help us control head lice by doing the following: 

 Reading the Parent Information Sheet 

 Teaching your child not to share combs, brushes, caps, etc... 

 Checking your child for head lice and/or nits (eggs) every Friday evening.  If you find 

lice or nits, treat at once.  

 Notifying the school nurse each time your child has evidence of head lice or nits. 

 Cooperating with school personnel 

 

Thank you for helping us address this issue.  It is our goal to keep your child healthy and 

attending school regularly. If you have questions or concerns, please contact your school nurse.  

 

 


